
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 20, 2020 

 

Honorable Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

Pursuant to the authority vested in me by virtue of Article XXI, § 104 of the Code of General 

Ordinances, I hereby submit for your Honorable Board’s approval the name of Mr. David 

Hartman of 343 Alden Avenue, New Haven, Connecticut, 06515 for appointment to the Board of 

Fire Commissioners. Mr. Hartman will be replacing the position formerly held by Fire 

Commissioner William Celentano who recently passed away. This appointment would become 

effective upon your Honorable Board’s approval and expire on February 1, 2023. 

 

I thank you for your kind consideration of this matter and ask for your prompt approval of the 

same. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Justin Elicker 

Mayor 

 

Copies to:        Chief John Alston, New Haven Fire Dept. 

  Michael Smart, City Clerk 
 

 


